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MEMO
DATE: July 29, 2024
TO: Geri Sams, Director, Procurement Department
THROUGH: Wes Byne, P.E., Director of Utilities
FROM: Tate Horton, Construction Engineer

SUBJECT: Approve Bid #23-233 for Hicks WTP Filter #4 Rehabilitation

Augusta Utilities Department (AUD) received a bid for Bid Item #23-233 (Hicks WTP Filter
#4 Rehabilitation) on December 11, 2023. While AUD was reviewing the price proposals,
the Hicks Water Treatment Plant Filter #3 had a catastrophic failure. AUD requested the
Procurement Department to accept the price approval for Filter #4 to perform the
emergency work on Filter #3.

The work on Filter #3 is now completed and AUD would like to utilize the Contractor’s
(Rehab Construction Co.) original price proposal, in Bid ltem #23-233, to perform the work
on Filter #4.

AUD has secured the funding for this project via account number 507043490-5212115 to
fund this bid amount.

cc: Chad Hendrix, P.E.
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